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Email Message 

From: 

To: 

Cc: 

Sent: 
Received: 
Subject: 

Clare Strickland [EX:/o=UKCC/ou=UKCC PORTLAND 
PLACE/cn=Recipients/cn=ClareS] 
dave.qrocott@hampshire.pnn.police.uk 
[SMTP:dave..qrocott~,hampshire.pnn.police.uk] 

~F~.--_._U._.K_._C._.,C PORTLAND 
PlZAU~TCn’=~eclpie nts/cn =~ ...... ._C._o._.d_.e_._A._ ...... 
23/08/2010 at 10:51 
23/08/2010 at 10:51 
RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

o~s_n.~a._S.b_aaks for this. Please do not hesitate to contact me or the case officer i’~’~’i 
[ ......................... Code A iregarding any further matters arising.                                             ’ ................ 

Regards 
Clare 

Clare Strickland 

Legal team leader 

In-house legal team 

Sent: 17 August 2010 10:18 
To: Clare Strickland 
Subject: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 
Importance: High 
Sensitivity: Private 

Clare, 

Good morning, 

I would like to bring you up to date in respect of developments in the Gosport War 
memorial Hospital case. The CPS have concluded their review of the evidence presented 
at both the Coroners inquests and the GMC Fitness to Practice Hearings. 

It is their considered opinion that there remains in relation to Dr Barton no realistic 
prospect of conviction for the offence of gross negligence manslaughter. This decision 
by the Crown Prosecution Service brings to an end the eleven year investigation by 
Hampshire Constabulary into allegations of criminal intent connected to the deaths of 
patients at Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

The families are receiving notification of this decision by letter this morning. 

I have attached a copy of the letter that is in the post to you. No doubt we will be 
communicating further in the forthcoming weeks in relation to Freedom Of Information 
requests. 

Regards 

Dave Grocott 
T/DCI Serious Crime Review Team I External: 02392 892645 I Internal: 646 210 I 
dave.grocott@hampshire.pnn.police.uk 



NMC100036-0002 

This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be 
legally privileged and confidential. Any opinions expressed may be those of the 
individual and not necessarily the Hampshire Constabulary. 

The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named 
above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or use of the contents of the information is prohibited. If you have 
received this electronic message in error, please notify us by telephone +44 (0) 845 
045 45 45 or email to postmaster@hampshire.pnn.police.uk immediately. Please then 
delete this email and destroy any copies of it. 

All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages to and from the 
Hampshire Constabulary may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email may be seen 
by employees other than the intended recipient. 

Click here to report this email as spam. 


